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LuAnn Schott
CEO

Dear members,

We have exciting news to broadcast once again to our membership!  This year’s 79th 
Annual Meeting and Dinner will be held on Friday, April 19, 2024, at the Riverside Golf Club 
& Banquet Center, Battle Creek. We hope you can join us this year for an enjoyable evening 
to honor another successful year. Be sure to stop in and purchase your tickets today to 
reserve your seat!  

This month we have kicked off Youth Month. Check out our Youth Month details on the 
back page. 

STOP, LOOK & LISTEN. Please be aware that we will never call you and ask you for your card 
number, PIN, online banking information, or passwords. Any “urgent” request you receive 
by phone, text, or email for personal information should be treated with extreme caution. 
Call us right away at 269-965-1381, if you get a suspicious call or if an “urgent” request is 
presented to you.  

Here are some ways to help protect yourself and your account: 
• Online banking
• Mobile App
• Manage my cards
• Text banking
• Review your e-Statements/Statements
• Sign up for the Do Not Call Registry 

Stop into the credit union lobby to view our fraud library or visit our website for more tips 
on how to protect yourself. 

Thank you for your membership,

As you begin to make 
your summer travel 
plans, please make sure 
to let us know you’ll be 
away so we can notify 
our card processor that 
you will be using your 
debit or credit cards 

away from home. 

Grand Trunk Employees (BC) Federal Credit Union is an
Equal Housing and Equal Opportunity Lender. 



Our Mission:
Grand Trunk (Battle Creek) Employees Federal Credit Union was established in 1945 as a member owned, not for profit cooperative and since then 
our members have been our number one priority. Our mission has been to generationally build a family-like relationship with each member to 
create the trust and confidence needed to provide financial education and cover all financial needs.

Saturday, 9am-noon

Contact Center
Mon, Tues, Thurs & Friday, 8am – 6pm

Wednesday, 10am -6pm 
Saturday, 9am-noon

Larry Gilbert | Chris George | Sue Bess | LuAnn Schott | Janice Austin | Neils R. Hopkins | Charles Hoekstra

Helen Tupper | Mike Cole | Carolyn Heath | Dale Decker
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Use your Visa Card. Reward Yourself!
Earn Bonus Points for Name-Brand Merchandise & Exciting Travel Rewards.

i

One (1) Prize Winner will be selected on or about June 5, 2024 by a 
random drawing from all qualified entries received by a 
participating credit union between April 1, 2024 and May 31, 2024. 
Contest limited to one entry per member. No purchase necessary. 
See your credit union for complete details, including contest rules, 
restrictions and alternate method of entry. Void where prohibited 
by law.

Your savings federally insured to 
at least $250,000 and backed by 
the full faith and credit of the 
United States Government. NCUA 
a U.S. Government Agency. 

Jump on track this month with our Little 
Engineers Club and Teen Program.
April is Credit Union Youth Month!  You and your credit union 
are part of a support system that can help kids understand the 
importance of savings and developing good financial habits. 
April is a great time to engage our youth and teach them how 
to save and use their accounts.
During the month of April, kids can enter a drawing for a $25 
Barnes & Noble gift card by opening a new youth or teen 
account, or by making a $2 or more deposit into a current 
account.  For every deposit, grab a prize from the GT(BC)EFCU 
fun basket!


